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From: Loanne Meyer <gusblossom7@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 10:52 AM 
To: Jan Noriyuki 
Subject: Proposed Avista increase 

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments 
BEFORE you click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency 
service desk with any concerns. 

Residents in Lewiston ID voted this increase down several months ago.  I don't understand why they 
con�nue to push for more money. 

I am re�red and on a fixed  income. Can't afford all these increases. 

Thanks for your considera�on. 

Loanne Meyer 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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